
 

Parents, 

Paul wrote many letters to the churches, encouraging 

them to stay faithful to Jesus. We can learn a lot about 

following Christ through these letters.   

  

1 Corinthians 1:10-17, Church Divisions Over Leaders  

  

 

Memory Verse:  

“All scripture is God-breathed and is useful for teaching, 

rebuking, correcting, and training in righteousness, so 

that the servant of God may be thoroughly equipped for 

every good work.”   -2 Timothy 3:16 (NIV) 

  

 

Here are some great discussion starters:  

 Who wrote the letters to the churches? 

 Why did Paul write these letters? 

 What important messages do these letters have for us? 
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Calvary Kids News 

Elementary 

  Kids Lock-in: November 16 - 17 6:30pm-8am 

Calvary Kids will host a lock-in event at 

the Hazel Dell Campus on Friday, November 

16, at 6:30pm until Saturday, November 17 at 

8:00am. The cost is $25 and includes dinner,                    

games, movies, snacks, and  

breakfast. Discount rates available for       

families with 2+ children. Open to 1st-5th 

grade students.   

A Calvary Christmas: Dec. 9 at 4 & 7pm 

Get in the Christmas spirit with a fun-

filled night of Christmas music featuring 

music for all ages, activities for kids, and 

photo opportunities for your family and 

friends!  

Hope School Dinner: December 6 @ 5pm 

Calvary Kids will host the annual Hope School 

Christmas Party on Thursday, December 6 at 5pm in 

the Hazel Dell Community Room. This event is a 

blessing to special needs children,                                    

their families, and their  

caregivers. Please help us minister to them by 

choosing a gift from the gift tree to purchase or by 

volunteering at the event! Contact Lindsie for more 

information at the Church Office at 217.546.9700.  


